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2017 Annual Membership Meeting 
The History Center’s annual membership meeting is not to 

be missed! A way to celebrate our successes of the past year 

as well as look forward to all the great things to come, this 

annual tradition will be held on Monday, January 16, from 

5:30 - 7 p.m. All members are invited as a new slate of 

board members and officers are elected.  

Drinks and refreshments will follow the (short!) meeting.  



Sunday, December 11 

Family Day: Pioneer Christmas 
 

Come and visit the 19th century with the Northeast Georgia History Center 

as we celebrate the Holidays and explore the traditions of Pioneer Era 

Christmas! 
Have your Holiday photo made 

with Santa Claus by the fire, re-

fresh yourself with Hot Cider, Hot 

Chocolate, and Cookies, and hear 

performances of 'Twas the night 

before Christmas as well as 

Christmas Songs and Carols. You 

can also make pioneer Era in-

spired Ornaments and Decoration 

to take home or put on our Christ-

mas Tree as we explore holiday traditions with performances, hands-on ac-

tivities, living history interpretation, and demonstrations. 
 
1:00—4:00P.M.; FREE ADMISSION  

 

 

Tuesday, December 13 

Forum: FDR in Georgia  
 

Author Kay Minchew will present her 

book “A President in our Midst: FDR 

in Georgia” an focus on his presence in 

Gainesville as well as the holidays he 

spent in our wonderful state.     
 
7:00 P.M. Admission is $3,  

Members get in free! 
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Volunteer Spotlight 

 

Anyone who has been involved in education or non-profit work in Gainesville and Hall 

County knows Dr. Patricia Burd.  The words “Leader, Servant, Advocate” hold the key to the 

difference she has made in so many lives through her dedication, generosity, time, and her 

belief that everyone is deserving of opportunities to better themselves and their community.   

 A native of Marion, Indiana, Patricia Ayers Burd grew up in Greenville, Illinois. She 

received a BA in Mathematics from Greenville College, an MS in Education from Butler 

University, and a PhD from St. Louis University. 

 The professional career of Dr. Burd extends from 1961 

until her retirement in 2004.  Her experiences during these years 

included teaching math in public schools and working as a 

university administrator in student development before moving to 

the field of school counselor, which she continued after her move 

to Gainesville in 1985 at Gainesville City and Hall County 

schools. 

 Her work as a volunteer and/or board member has 

extended to organizations such as the Family Relations Program 

(now Center for Hope and Healing),Vision 2030 Diversity 

Committee, the Humane Society of Northeast Georgia, the 

Georgia Student Finance Commission, Center Point, and the 

Quinlan Visual Arts Center.  Additionally, her duties and accomplishments as First Lady of 

Brenau for twenty years helped make the University what it is today.  She also served on the 

Board of Trustees for Greenville College in Illinois and is now a Trustee Emeritus.  And, of 

course, she has served on the Board of the Northeast Georgia History Center from 2006 until 

today, with two terms as President. 

 As a member of the First United Methodist Church of Gainesville, Dr. Burd has served 

on both the Board of Trustees and the Memorials Committee, and currently sings in the 

Chancel Choir. 

In 2005 Governor Sonny Perdue tapped Dr. Burd to represent the 9th Congressional District 

as a member of the Georgia Student Finance Commission which oversees and promotes 

education beyond high school, primarily through the HOPE Scholarship Program.  Governor 

Nathan Deal recently appointed her to her third term.  She served as Chair from 2013 to 2015. 

Dr. Burd married Dr. John S. Burd in 1961. They have 2 children, Catherine (Cappy) and 

Emily; and 5 grandchildren: Jeffrey Davis, John Davis, Elizabeth Webster, John Webster, and 

Rebecca Webster. 
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The Northeast Georgia History Center is 
a not-for-profit institution dedicated to 
preserving and sharing the history of the 
region. By maintaining a unique collection 
of historical items, presenting exhibits, 
conducting programs, enabling research, 
and partnering with other institutions in 
the region, the History Center strives to 
promote a greater understanding of the 
cultural, social, economical, and political 
history of Northeast Georgia. 

Northeast Georgia History Center  

 

322 Academy Street NE  

Gainesville, GA  30501  

Phone: 770 -297 -5900  

www.negahc.org  
Calendar of Events 

December 4, 4:30-7:15 p.m.: Christmas on Green Street 

December 11, 1:00-4:00 p.m.: Family Day: Pioneer Christmas 

December 13, 7:00 p.m.: Forum: FDR in Georgia  

December 15,  10:00 a.m.: Board Meeting 

January 8, 1:00-4:00 p.m.: Family Day:  

January 10, 10:30 a.m.-1:00 p.m.: Lunch with Karen White 

January 10, 7:00 p.m.: Forum: Presidential Inaugurations 

January 16, 5:30-7:00 p.m.: Annual Membership Meeting 

January 18, 12:00 p.m.: Board Meeting 

New Members 

Mary Johnson, Jack Jacobi, Amanda McClure, Lt. Col. David Brown, Louise Meyer, Wes Hunt 

Memorials  

In Memory of Ed Parks: 

Joyce & Dick Baker 

Ellis & Margaret Keener 

Barbara & Fleming Weaver 

Joseph & Janice Sharp 

 

In Memory of Ben Mundy:  
Barbara & Fleming Weaver 

In Memory of Phil Mathis:  
Suzanne Sewell 

Ken & Connie Dixon 

Carolyn & N.A. Jacobs 

Kathryn Dunlap 

 

In Memory of Bobby Painter: 

Cathy & Tony Herdener  


